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1st June 2022 
 
 

Upcoming Strike Information 
 

Dear Colleagues,  

I can confirm NSL has now been sent the 14-day notice for strike action to take place. If 
you are asked if you intend to strike or not by NSL, you do not have to tell them, and I 
suggest you don’t.  

The initial strike dates are:  

Monday 20th, Tuesday 21st, Wednesday 22nd, Monday 27th, Tuesday 28th, and Wednesday 
29th June.  

Some useful information: 

1. As a reminder, when striking you cannot enter NSL property, not even to use the 
toilet! 

2. We have arranged a hardship fund; this is only payable to strikers who attend the 
base and picket lines for the duration required each day. It is not payable to 
anyone on leave or off sick. There will be signing in and out forms on the picket 
line.  

3. Ask your colleagues that are not members to support you all by joining online at 
www.gmb.org.uk or grab a Joining form from Femi. If they join, they can also 
strike.  

If there are any developments, we will keep you informed at all times. Failing that, see you 
on the 20th!  

Yours fraternally, 

Paul Grafton 
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